
Dear (Representative or Senator) ____________,

As one of your constituents, I am writing to bring to your attention a very concerning matter that was 
brought to my attention by the nonpartisan group, Americans Against A Two State Solution. If you 
will kindly consider this matter, I think you will be compelled to investigate it further for yourself and 
likely want to share these findings with your fellow members in (Congress/Senate).

You could be instrumental in correcting a potentially grave injustice that for decades has seen the use 
of US tax dollars being used to support hate, violence, and even terrorism. Media outlets routinely breeze 
over the finer details and very little is publicly covered concerning the amount of USAID that goes to 
organizations such as the United Nations Relief and Works Agency (UNRWA), the Palestinian Authority 
(PA), and the Palestinian Liberation Organization (PLO). While the corruption of UNRWA has been on full 
display since the start of the Israel-Hamas war, our current Administration and the Department of State 
(DoS) have been lobbying non-stop to prop up what they call a "renewed" Palestinian Authority. 

It is barely an open secret that several factions within the PA/PLO, which are the same organization 
headed by the same Chairman (Mahmoud Abbas), are designated by the very same Executive Branch (DoS) 
as Foreign Terrorist Organizations (FTO). Some of which have been designated as such for over a quarter of a 
century!

Mr./Mrs. (Representative or Senator's name), this appears to be a very clear violation of US Code of 
Law, specifically 18 U.S. Code § 2339C - Prohibitions against the financing of terrorism. The Code states that 
it is unlawful to provide material support or resources to such organizations, or any funds or proceeds of 
funds; proceeds being defined by the law to mean any funds derived from or obtained, directly or indirectly, 
through the commission of an offense set forth in the law, carrying heavy fines and 10-20 years in prison. In 
addition, Executive Order (E.O.) 13224 authorizes the U.S. government to block the assets of individuals and 
entities that provide support, services, or assistance to, or otherwise associate with, terrorists and terrorist 
organizations designated under the Order, as well as their subsidiaries, front organizations, agents, and 
associates.

With this evidence so easily discoverable, you will likely agree that congressional hearings should be 
called to investigate and if found to be accurate, put a stop to the funding of any organization directly or 
indirectly linked to supporting terrorist activities. Such activities would certainly warrant adding the PA/PLO 
and all known associates to the Office of Foreign Assets Control (OFAC) Sanctions List. It is no secret, as 
recently reported by the Wall Street Journal, that the Palestinian Authority continues what has been termed 
"Pay for Slay," adding more than 23k new "martyrs" since October 7th to their payroll who will now receive a 
stipend for life, courtesy of the US taxpayer. What did these "martyrs" do to deserve such an award? Only the 
merciless slaughter of innocent civilians. Thousands of men, women, and children. 

When your independent research verifies the discovery that USAID has been illegally funding these 
terrorist organizations for too many years, we urge you to educate other (Congress/Senate) members about 
this matter and take the courageous steps required to put an end to this immoral and sickening madness. May 
you prove to be a champion for the rule of law and moral decency. 

I look forward to your timely, specific, and on-point reply.

Sincerely, ______________
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